
LACH Stewardship Sub-Committee 

Report 

Wednesday May 31, 2017 

 

Location: Planning Office, 206 Dundas Street 

Time: 6:30-8:30pm 

 

Present: M. Whalley (Interim Chair), A. Beaton, B. Vazquez, T. Regnier, J. Hunten; K. 

Gonyou (staff) 

Regrets: J. Cushing 

 

Agenda Items: 

1. Research Update: 467-469 Dufferin Avenue, East Woodfield HCD 

The Stewardship Sub-Committee received a delegation from Gil Warren who 

provided an update on the research undertaken for the property at 467-469 Dufferin 

Avenue. The Stewardship Sub-Committee recommended additional avenues of 

research or sources of information. 

 

2. Demolition Request: 220 Greenwood Avenue, heritage listed property 

The Stewardship Sub-Committee reviewed the compiled information and research on 

220 Greenwood Avenue. It was concluded that the property did not meet the criteria 

of Ontario Heritage Act Regulation 9/06.  

 

Recommendation: That the property at 220 Greenwood Avenue not be designated 

under Part IV of the Ontario Heritage Act. Moved: M. Whalley; seconded: A. Beaton. 

Passed. 

 

3. Candidate Research Properties for Western University Public History Program 

The Stewardship Sub-Committee provided input to the Heritage Planner for potential 

candidate research properties for the students of the Public History Program.  

 

4. Research Update: 1424 Clarke Road (Upper Thames Conservation Authority) 

L. Dent to arrange a site visit for the Stewardship Sub-Committee at a later date.  

 

5. Research Update: 

a. 520 Huron Street – The Stewardship Sub-Committee reviewed photographs of 

520 Huron Street taken by A. Beaton. 

b. Crown Livery — 620 Marshall Street (B. Vazquez) – verbal update 

c. Lilley’s Corner — 609 Dundas Street (B. Vazquez) – verbal update 

 

6. Other Business 

a. The Stewardship Sub-Committee decided to meet in the summer months. 


